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ASX Announcement (ASX: PYR)        11 July 2023 

 

Confirmation of Name Change; ASX listing code to remain PYR 

 

As announced on 29 June 2023, Navalo Financial Services Group Limited (ASX: PYR) (‘Navalo’ or ‘the 

Company’) confirms that effective from 29th June 2023 the Company changed its name from Payright Limited 

to Navalo.   

Whilst the Company remains listed, the ASX listing code for the Company will remain PYR. 

As announced on 26 June 2023, the Company also confirms its intention to proceed with the planned delisting 

from the Official List of the ASX (following shareholder approval of the delisting at the general meeting of the 

Company held on 26 June 2023).  The proposed timeline for the delisting remains as announced previously and 

is set out below: 

Key Event Key Dates  

PYR shares suspended from quotation Wednesday 26 July 2023 

Removal of the Company from the Official List Friday 28 July 2023 

 

Authorised for ASX release by the Company Secretary of Navalo. 
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